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Prep Market Day 

 
Prep children will be running a Market Day 
as part of their shopping unit. They will be 
real shopkeepers.  
 
The Market Day will be held next Wednes-
day 19th June from 12:15-1:30pm.  
 
The children would love you to come along 
to see their market and make 
a small purchase if you wish. 
 
Thank you                                                                                               
Prep Teachers 

Student Leadership Camp 
It was with great pleasure that I was able to attend the Student Leadership Camp with our Student Leaders 
last week at Lake Cullulleraine.  Miss Newbold and Mr Tonkin worked with the students to talk about lead-
ership skills, what it is to be a leader and developing some projects to make Mildura Primary a better 
place.  I also was able to spend time supporting the process and helping think about the projects and mak-
ing them a success.  The next step is for the students to complete the planning and make the projects 
come to life.  An exciting time. 
 
2020 Enrolments 
Thank you to the families who were able to come along for a school tour last week.  It was great to have 
the time to show off our school and to answer any questions.  These families were able to take home an 
enrolment package in preparation for starting school next year.  To help with a smooth transition to Preps 
in 2020 can current families please enrol siblings as soon as possible.   
 
School Reports 
By the end of the term families will receive student reports for the last two terms.   For further information 
on student progress and an update of student learning please log on to COMPASS to view comments in 
conjunction with the school report. 
 
School Attendance 
As we say each week at assembly…”School is much better when you are here!”  If your child or children are 
unable to attend school please call and let us know.  It helps us to keep track of our attendance each day. 
 
End of Term Assembly 
Our end of term assembly is on again from 1.45 – 2.15pm Friday 28th June.  All are welcome to come along 
and celebrate the end of term 2 and to congratulate students for coming to school every day.   
 
Last Day of Term 
Please remember that the last day of term is Friday 28th June.  Students will be dismissed by 
2.15pm.  Make sure you have made arrangements for this early finish. 
 
David Midgley 
Principal 

Opera Australia. 
Opera Australia will present The Barber Of 
Seville on Tuesday 18th June. Students will  
see the unique art of opera where a story 
is sung and the performers are dressed in 
costume 
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Please remember: 
 

To use the school crossings when 
crossing the road. 
To safely park your car before 
dropping off and picking up your 
children. 
Yard supervision begins at 
8.45am each morning. 
Children riding scooters and 
bikes need to be wearing  
helmets and travelling safely 

Sun Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat 

09 10 
Queens Birthday 
public holiday 

11 
1C Barkindji  
Excursion 

12 13 14 
Interschool sport 

15 

16 17 18 
Opera Incursion 

19 
Prep Market Day 

20 21 22 

23 24 
Eisteddfod 

25 26 
Gr 3/4 Rugby 

27 
Gr 5/6 Rugby 

28 
Last day term 2 

2.15  Finish  

29 

30 01 02 03 04 05 06 

07 08 09 10 11 12 13 

14 15 
Term 3 begins 

16 17 18 19 20 

MPS Breakfast Program 
 
 Mildura Primary School students are 

welcome to  
come and have some toast and 

juice, 
    Every Monday, Wednesday, 

Thursday and Friday from 8:30am in 
the canteen area. 

 
  All students are welcome 

Cross Country 
 
The Mildura PS community would like to pass on a huge Well Done to 
Ashley Walker for competing in the Regional Cross Country event in St 
Arnaud on Tuesday 4th June.  
The event was held in freezing cold conditions at Lord Nelson Park. Ash-
ley finished in 24th position out of 58 runners in the 11 year old girls race. 
Looking at the results, there were only 2 girls from Sunraysia who were in 
front of her.  
We are very proud of your efforts Ashley. Top Job! 



 

 

31/05/19 
 
PC- 
PS-Xavier Johnson 
PZ-Jazzy Moore 
1C-Xavier Slater 
1M- 
1N- 
2A-Amelia Gilmour-Alexander 
2M– Marley Panapa-Taua 
2T-Christopher Le 
3/4A-Max Caudwell 
3/4B- 
3/4H-Blake Clarke-Thomas 
3/4M-Toby Smith 
3/4S-Liana Ireland 
5/6B-Murtaza Rezaie 
5/6L-Lyu Tapuosi 
5/6N- 
5/6T-Flynn Berry 

School Attendance Report 
 

Every Monday morning we turn on the school’s atten-
dometer to find out what percentage of the school has 
been present.  Last week was our lowest result so far, 
5% below our target of 90%.  Maybe the cold and the 
shorter days is influencing student attendance?  
As we approach the winter solstice the shortest day of 
the year, on the 21st of June next week, perhaps we 
can look forward to longer days and improved attend-
ance at school.  Let’s keep our fingers crossed for 
this. 

Remember…school is better  

when you are here! 



 

 


